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Clark’s Point Sewer Project Update  |  June 25, 2025 

 
 
A crew is currently laying new pipeline along Taliaferro. Once the 
pipe installation is complete, it will go through a pressure test to 
ensure its stability and safety. After successful testing, the crew will 
need to dig the trench again - approximately 3 feet deep and 4 feet wide - to backfill it with 
flowable fill, a sand and concrete mixture designed to provide stable support. This process 
also includes patching any street damage or potholes caused during the installation, using the 
same flowable fill material. 
  
A second crew is also active on Taliaferro, focusing on patching potholes and surface 
damage. These repairs are being carried out at the same time as pipeline installation to 
minimize disruption and speed up the overall timeline. 
  
A third crew is progressing with sewer line installation up Julian Clarke and continuing toward 
Relyea. 
  
A fourth crew is managing site cleanup and performing the necessary pressure tests on newly 
installed pipeline sections. These steps are vital for verifying that everything meets safety 
standards before the final restoration. 
  
Traffic control personnel are stationed at the intersection of Targrave and Julian Clarke to 
ensure safety for both workers and the public. Due to the ongoing heat wave, our traffic 
control staff may need to remain in shaded areas for health and safety reasons. Please be 
patient with them. 
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